
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

21 AUGUST 2024: 

NOMINATIONS NOW OPEN FOR LOCAL BUSINESS AWARDS: 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC) is calling on local residents to nominate their 

favourite business or staff member in the 2024 Business Awards. 

The two events to be held in Gundagai on 11 October and in Cootamundra on 18 October are 

being hosted, by CGRC. The awards celebrate the incredible standard of local businesses in the 

region and champion the stories and successes of these businesses. 

Nominations are now open in a variety of categories and will close on 28 August 2024. 

Nomination forms can be found on Council’s website at https://www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au/2024-

business-awards/ 

CGRC’s Tourism and Economic Development Officers Casey Polsen and Leah Sutherland said: 

“The awards celebrate the success of our business community and recognise local businesses 

and their staff who make our communities successful. 

Time is running out for people to nominate their favourite business or recognise a staff 

member who goes above and beyond. 

We have had such wonderful support from local businesses who have sponsored the 

categories, now we need residents and customers to nominate,” Casey and Leah added. 

Nominations can also be submitted in hard copies by contacting the helpful staff in Councils 

Administration Offices in Cootamundra and Gundagai or call 1300 459 689. 

Photo and caption: Residents are encouraged to nominate their favourite business or staff 

member for the 2024 Business Awards. Pictured is popular Cootamundra business, Jules Sub 

Store who took out the prize at the 2022 awards. 
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-END- 

 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council 

www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au 

For further media information contact:  

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council on 

1300 459 689  

 

  

 

 


